MacKenzie Poee

From: Human Resources

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 8:33 AM
To: ALLUSERS

Subject: Welcome and Farewell

Please join us in welcoming our newest employee:

Capitol Heights, MD
¢ Nigel Headley — Move Associate, reporting to Kershon Kershaw, Operations Manager

We wish the following employees a fond farewell and best wishes:

Charlotte, NC
e Jesse Thompson — Straight Truck Driver

Forestville, MD
e David Parker — Move Associate

Richmond, VA



e Brian LeBlanc - Local Dispatcher

Stafford, VA
e Keith Williamson — Seasonal Move Associate



